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Groovyイン・アクション 2008-09
groovy言語について その成り立ちから優れた応用例であるgrailsまで余すところなく解説し
チュートリアルやリファレンスも網羅 また 日々の開発でよく出くわす問題の解決策を提示

JUnitインアクション 2004-05
サンプルを中心に junitフレームワークとその拡張を使って j2eeアプリケーションをはじめとす
るjavaアプリケーションの単体テストの方法を紹介 ソフトウェアアーキテクト 開発者 テストチームの
メンバ 開発マネージャ エクストリームプログラマ あるいはアジャイル開発技法を実践している方を対象と
している 本書は レガシーアプリケーションの単体テスト 本物のオブジェクトに対する本物のテストの作成
テストメトリックの採用 テストの自動化 テストの分離など 現場のプログラマを悩ませている問題を解決し
ていく

Kotlin in Action, Second Edition
2024-05-21
expert guidance and amazing examples from core
kotlin s developers it s everything you need to
get up and running fast in kotlin in action second
edition you will learn kotlin statements and
functions and classes and types functional
programming on the jvm the kotlin standard library
and out of the box features writing clean and
idiomatic code combining kotlin and java improve
code reliability with null safety domain specific
languages kotlin concurrency mastering the kotlinx
coroutines library kotlin in action second edition
is a complete guide to the kotlin language written
especially for readers familiar with java or
another oo language in it core kotlin language
developers share their unique insights along with
practical techniques and hands on examples you ll
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quickly progress from language basics to building
production quality applications that take
advantage of kotlin s unique features this new
second edition is fully updated to include the
latest innovations and it adds new chapters
dedicated to coroutines and concurrency purchase
of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf and
epub formats from manning publications about the
technology coding with kotlin means less hassle
and more productivity this jvm based language
offers an expressive syntax a strong intuitive
type system and great tooling support plus
seamless interoperability with existing java code
libraries and frameworks kotlin is general purpose
safe pragmatic and the premier language of android
development while the language has grown beyond
its initial java centric focus you can still use
and integrate with your favorite java tools and
libraries including spring about the book kotlin
in action second edition teaches you kotlin
techniques you can use for almost any type of
application from enterprise services to android
apps the authors are all members of the kotlin
team so you can trust that even the gnarly details
are dead accurate you ll start with kotlin
fundamentals learning how the language handles
everything from statements and functions to
classes and types and about its unique features
that make kotlin programming so seamless as you
progress through this masterful book you ll get
hands on with the kotlin standard library
functional programming in kotlin and advanced
features such as generics and reflection and this
updated second edition now covers coroutines and
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structured concurrency to help you create
efficient high performance applications about the
author roman elizarov is a project lead for kotlin
at jetbrains and currently focuses on the kotlin
language design in the role of lead language
designer roman elizarov previously designed and
developed high performance trading software for
leading brokerage firms and market data delivery
services that routinely handle millions of events
per second he has been working on kotlin at
jetbrains since 2016 and has contributed to the
design of kotlin coroutines and the development of
the kotlin coroutines library svetlana isakova
began as a member of the kotlin compiler team and
is now a developer advocate for jetbrains she
teaches kotlin and speaks at conferences worldwide
she is a co creator of the course kotlin for java
developers at coursera and is a co author of the
book atomic kotlin as a kotlin developer advocate
at jetbrains sebastian aigner spends a lot of time
thinking about how technologies can empower and
delight people when he first tried kotlin it was
love at first sight he gave talks at kotlinconf
participated in the kotlin everywhere campaign and
spoke at a multitude of other conferences he hosts
the talking kotlin podcast together with hadi
hariri and creates videos for the official kotlin
youtube channel dmitry jemerov has been working
with jetbrains since 2003 he was one of the
initial developers working on kotlin as the
project was started and he s deeply familiar with
the design of the language and the reasons for the
decisions that were made during its development he
s currently responsible for kotlin documentation
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BDD in Action, Second Edition
2023-05-02
deliver software that does what it s supposed to
do behavior driven development guides your
software projects to success with collaboration
communication techniques and concrete requirements
you can turn into automated tests in bdd in action
second edition you ll learn how to implement and
improve bdd practices prioritize features from
business goals facilitate an example mapping
session write automated acceptance tests scale up
your automated acceptance tests deliver accurate
reporting and documentation around half of all
software projects fail to deliver on requirements
behavior driven development bdd helps make sure
that yours isn t one of them behavior driven
development in action second edition teaches you
how to ensure that everyone involved in a software
project from developers to non technical
stakeholders are in agreement on goals and
objectives it lays out the communication skills
collaborative practices and useful automation
tools that will let you seamlessly succeed with
bdd now in its second edition this revised
bestseller has been extensively updated with new
techniques for incorporating bdd into large scale
and enterprise development practices such as agile
and devops foreword by daniel terhorst north
purchase of the print book includes a free ebook
in pdf kindle and epub formats from manning
publications about the technology behavior driven
development is a collaborative software design
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technique that organizes examples of an
application s desired behavior into a concrete
testable specification because the bdd process
gathers input from all areas of an organization it
maximizes the likelihood your software will
satisfy both end users and business stakeholders
the established collaboration practices and
automation strategies in this book will help you
maximize the benefits of bdd for your dev team and
your business clients about the book in bdd in
action second edition you ll learn to seamlessly
integrate bdd into your existing development
process this thoroughly revised new edition now
shows how to integrate bdd with devops and large
scale agile systems practical examples introduce
cross functional team communication skills leading
a successful requirements analysis and how to set
up automated acceptance criteria what s inside how
bdd positively affects teamwork dynamics and
collaboration with stakeholders help teams
discover and analyze requirements uncover
assumptions and reduce risks make acceptance
integration and unit testing more effective
automate reporting and living documentation to
improve transparency about the reader for all
development teams no experience with bdd required
examples in java javascript and typescript can be
easily expressed in your chosen language about the
author john ferguson smart is the creator of the
serenity bdd framework and founder of the serenity
dojo training school jan molak is the author of
the serenity js testing framework jenkins build
monitor and other cd and testing tools table of
contents part 1 first steps 1 building software

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


atex explosive atmospheres risk assessment control and
compliance springer series in reliability engineering

Full PDF

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

that makes a difference 2 introducing behavior
driven development 3 bdd the whirlwind tour part 2
what do i want defining requirements using bdd 4
speculate from business goals to prioritized
features 5 describing and prioritizing features 6
illustrating features with examples 7 from
examples to executable specifications part 3 how
do i build it coding the bdd way 8 from executable
specifications to automated acceptance tests 9
writing solid automated acceptance tests 10
automating acceptance criteria for the ui layer 11
test automation design patterns for the ui layer
12 scalable test automation with the screenplay
pattern 13 bdd and executable specifications for
microservices and apis 14 executable
specifications for existing systems with serenity
js 15 portable test automation with serenity js 16
living documentation and release evidence

PostGIS in Action, Second Edition
2015-04-21
summary postgis in action second edition teaches
readers of all levels to write spatial queries
that solve real world problems it first gives you
a background in vector raster and topology based
gis and then quickly moves into analyzing viewing
and mapping data this second edition covers
postgis 2 0 and 2 1 series postgresql 9 1 9 2 and
9 3 features and shows you how to integrate with
other gis tools foreword by paul ramsey purchase
of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf
kindle and epub formats from manning publications
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about the book processing data tied to location
and topology requires specialized know how postgis
is a free spatial database extender for postgresql
every bit as good as proprietary software with it
you can easily create location aware queries in
just a few lines of sql code and build the back
end for a mapping raster analysis or routing
application with minimal effort postgis in action
second edition teaches you to solve real world
geodata problems it first gives you a background
in vector raster and topology based gis and then
quickly moves into analyzing viewing and mapping
data you ll learn how to optimize queries for
maximum speed simplify geometries for greater
efficiency and create custom functions for your
own applications you ll also learn how to apply
your existing gis knowledge to postgis and
integrate with other gis tools familiarity with
relational database and gis concepts is helpful
but not required what s inside an introduction to
spatial databases geometry geography raster and
topology spatial types functions and queries
applying postgis to real world problems extending
postgis to web and desktop applications updated
for postgis 2 x and postgresql 9 x about the
authors regina obe and leo hsu are database
consultants and authors regina is a member of the
postgis core development team and the project
steering committee table of contents what is a
spatial database spatial data types spatial
reference system considerations working with real
data using postgis on the desktop geometry and
geography functions raster functions postgis tiger
geocoder geometry relationships proximity analysis
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geometry and geography processing raster
processing building and using topologies
organizing spatial data query performance tuning
extending postgis with pgrouting and procedural
languages using postgis in web applications part 1
introduction to postgis part 2 putting postgis to
work part 3 using postgis with other tools

Elasticsearch in Action, Second
Edition 2024-01-02
build powerful production ready search
applications using the incredible features of
elasticsearch in elasticsearch in action second
edition you will discover architecture concepts
and fundamentals of elasticsearch installing
configuring and running elasticsearch and kibana
creating an index with custom settings data types
mapping fundamentals and templates fundamentals of
text analysis and working with text analyzers
indexing deleting and updating documents indexing
data in bulk and reindexing and aliasing
operations learning search concepts relevancy
scores and similarity algorithms elasticsearch in
action second edition teaches you to build
scalable search applications using elasticsearch
this completely new edition explores elasticsearch
fundamentals from the ground up you ll deep dive
into design principles search architectures and
elasticsearch s essential apis every chapter is
clearly illustrated with diagrams and hands on
examples you ll even explore real world use cases
for full text search data visualizations and
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machine learning plus its comprehensive nature
means you ll keep coming back to the book as a
handy reference foreword by shay banon about the
technology create fully professional grade search
engines with elasticsearch and kibana rewritten
for the latest version of elasticsearch this
practical book explores elasticsearch s high level
architecture reveals infrastructure patterns and
walks through the search and analytics
capabilities of numerous elasticsearch apis about
the book elasticsearch in action second edition
teaches you how to add modern search features to
websites and applications using elasticsearch 8 in
it you ll quickly progress from the basics of
installation and configuring clusters to indexing
documents advanced aggregations and putting your
servers into production you ll especially
appreciate the mix of technical detail with
techniques for designing great search experiences
what s inside understanding search architecture
full text and term level search queries analytics
and aggregations high level visualizations in
kibana configure scale and tune clusters about the
reader for application developers comfortable with
scripting and command line applications about the
author madhusudhan konda is a full stack lead
engineer architect mentor and conference speaker
he delivers live online training on elasticsearch
and the elastic stack table of contents 1 overview
2 getting started 3 architecture 4 mapping 5
working with documents 6 indexing operations 7
text analysis 8 introducing search 9 term level
search 10 full text searches 11 compound queries
12 advanced search 13 aggregations 14
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administration 15 performance and troubleshooting

Docker in Action, Second Edition
2019-10-28
summary docker in action second edition teaches
you the skills and knowledge you need to create
deploy and manage applications hosted in docker
containers this bestseller has been fully updated
with new examples best practices and a number of
entirely new chapters about the technology the
idea behind docker is simple package just your
application and its dependencies into a
lightweight isolated virtual environment called a
container applications running inside containers
are easy to install manage and remove this simple
idea is used in everything from creating safe
portable development environments to streamlining
deployment and scaling for microservices in short
docker is everywhere about the book docker in
action second edition teaches you to create deploy
and manage applications hosted in docker
containers running on linux fully updated with
four new chapters and revised best practices and
examples this second edition begins with a clear
explanation of the docker model then you go hands
on with packaging applications testing installing
running programs securely and deploying them
across a cluster of hosts with examples showing
how docker benefits the whole dev lifecycle you ll
discover techniques for everything from dev and
test machines to full scale cloud deployments what
s inside running software in containers packaging
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software for deployment securing and distributing
containerized applications about the reader
written for developers with experience working
with linux about the author jeff nickoloff and
stephen kuenzli have designed built deployed and
operated highly available scalable software
systems for nearly 20 years

Spark in Action, Second Edition
2020-06-02
summary the spark distributed data processing
platform provides an easy to implement tool for
ingesting streaming and processing data from any
source in spark in action second edition you ll
learn to take advantage of spark s core features
and incredible processing speed with applications
including real time computation delayed evaluation
and machine learning spark skills are a hot
commodity in enterprises worldwide and with spark
s powerful and flexible java apis you can reap all
the benefits without first learning scala or
hadoop purchase of the print book includes a free
ebook in pdf kindle and epub formats from manning
publications about the technology analyzing
enterprise data starts by reading filtering and
merging files and streams from many sources the
spark data processing engine handles this varied
volume like a champ delivering speeds 100 times
faster than hadoop systems thanks to sql support
an intuitive interface and a straightforward
multilanguage api you can use spark without
learning a complex new ecosystem about the book
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spark in action second edition teaches you to
create end to end analytics applications in this
entirely new book you ll learn from interesting
java based examples including a complete data
pipeline for processing nasa satellite data and
you ll discover java python and scala code samples
hosted on github that you can explore and adapt
plus appendixes that give you a cheat sheet for
installing tools and understanding spark specific
terms what s inside writing spark applications in
java spark application architecture ingestion
through files databases streaming and
elasticsearch querying distributed datasets with
spark sql about the reader this book does not
assume previous experience with spark scala or
hadoop about the author jean georges perrin is an
experienced data and software architect he is
france s first ibm champion and has been honored
for 12 consecutive years table of contents part 1
the theory crippled by awesome examples 1 so what
is spark anyway 2 architecture and flow 3 the
majestic role of the dataframe 4 fundamentally
lazy 5 building a simple app for deployment 6
deploying your simple app part 2 ingestion 7
ingestion from files 8 ingestion from databases 9
advanced ingestion finding data sources and
building your own 10 ingestion through structured
streaming part 3 transforming your data 11 working
with sql 12 transforming your data 13 transforming
entire documents 14 extending transformations with
user defined functions 15 aggregating your data
part 4 going further 16 cache and checkpoint
enhancing spark s performances 17 exporting data
and building full data pipelines 18 exploring
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deployment

Akka in Action, Second Edition
2023-07-18
use akka to solve the big problems of distributed
systems from multithreading and concurrency to
handling scalability and failure akka in action
second edition is a practical guide to building
message oriented systems with akka extensively
revised by akka contributor and consultant
francisco lópez sancho this upgraded second
edition comes with new coverage of akka typed
microservices architecture and more you ll learn
how to build with akka actors and why they re the
perfect solution for distributed systems driven by
practical examples this book is the perfect guide
to creating elastic resilient and reactive
software with akka akka in action second edition
teaches you to use the latest version of akka to
solve common problems of distributed systems akka
contributor francisco lópez sancho demonstrates
akka s complex concepts through real world use
cases including clustering sharding persistence
and deploying to kubernetes discover the power of
the actor model and how to leverage most of the
akka modules to create microservices that are
reliable and fault tolerant purchase of the print
book includes a free ebook in pdf kindle and epub
formats from manning publications
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Spring Microservices in Action,
Second Edition 2021-06-29
spring microservices in action second edition
teaches you to build microservice based
applications using java and spring summary by
dividing large applications into separate self
contained units microservices are a great step
toward reducing complexity and increasing
flexibility spring microservices in action second
edition teaches you how to build microservice
based applications using java and the spring
platform this second edition is fully updated for
the latest version of spring with expanded
coverage of api routing with spring cloud gateway
logging with the elk stack metrics with prometheus
and grafana security with the hashicorp vault and
modern deployment practices with kubernetes and
istio purchase of the print book includes a free
ebook in pdf kindle and epub formats from manning
publications about the technology building and
deploying microservices can be easy in spring
libraries like spring boot spring cloud and spring
cloud gateway reduce the boilerplate code in rest
based services they provide an effective toolbox
to get your microservices up and running on both
public and private clouds about the book spring
microservices in action second edition teaches you
to build microservice based applications using
java and spring you ll start by creating basic
services then move to efficient logging and
monitoring learn to refactor java applications
with spring s intuitive tooling and master api
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management with spring cloud gateway you ll even
deploy spring cloud applications with aws and
kubernetes what s inside microservice design
principles and best practices configuration with
spring cloud config and hashicorp vault client
side resiliency with resilience4j and spring cloud
load balancer metrics monitoring with prometheus
and grafana distributed tracing with spring cloud
sleuth zipkin and elk stack about the reader for
experienced java and spring developers about the
author john carnell is a senior cloud engineer
with 20 years of java experience illary huaylupo
sánchez is a software engineer with over 13 years
of experience table of contents 1 welcome to the
cloud spring 2 exploring the microservices world
with spring cloud 3 building microservices with
spring boot 4 welcome to docker 5 controlling your
configuration with the spring cloud configuration
server 6 on service discovery 7 when bad things
happen resiliency patterns with spring cloud and
resilience4j 8 service routing with spring cloud
gateway 9 securing your microservices 10 event
driven architecture with spring cloud stream 11
distributed tracing with spring cloud sleuth and
zipkin 12 deploying your microservices

Entity Framework Core in Action,
Second Edition 2021-07-13
the most comprehensive reference for ef core that
does or ever will exist stephen byrne intel
corporation entity framework core in action second
edition teaches you to write flawless database
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interactions for net applications summary entity
framework core in action second edition is an in
depth guide to reading and writing databases with
ef core revised from the bestselling original
edition it s filled with over 100 diagrams code
snippets and examples including building and
scaling your own bookselling web application learn
from author jon smith s extensive experience
working with ef core in production as you discover
time saving patterns and best practices for
security performance tuning and unit testing all
of the book s code is available on github purchase
of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf
kindle and epub formats from manning publications
about the technology entity framework radically
simplifies data access in net applications this
easy to use object relational mapper orm lets you
write database code in pure c it automatically
maps classes to database tables and enables
queries with standard linq commands it even
generates sql so you don t have to about the book
entity framework core in action second edition
teaches you to write flawless database
interactions for net applications following
relevant examples from author jon smith s
extensive experience you ll progress quickly from
ef basics to advanced techniques in addition to
the latest ef features this book addresses
performance security refactoring and unit testing
this updated edition also contains new material on
nosql databases what s inside configure ef to
define every table and column update your schema
as your app grows integrating ef with existing c
application write and test business logic for
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database access applying a domain driven design to
ef core getting the best performance out of ef
core about the reader for net developers familiar
with relational databases about the author jon p
smith is a freelance software developer and
architect with a special focus on net and azure
table of contents part 1 1 introduction to entity
framework core 2 querying the database 3 changing
the database content 4 using ef core in business
logic 5 using ef core in asp net core web
applications 6 tips and techniques for reading and
writing with ef core part 2 7 configuring
nonrelational properties 8 configuring
relationships 9 handling database migrations 10
configuring advanced features and handling
concurrency conflicts 11 going deeper into the
dbcontext part 3 12 using entity events to solve
business problems 13 domain driven design and
other architectural approaches 14 ef core
performance tuning 15 master class on performance
tuning database queries 16 cosmos db cqrs and
other database types 17 unit testing ef core
applications

Spring Security in Action, Second
Edition 2024-05-14
design and develop spring applications that are
secure right from the start in spring security in
action second edition you will learn essential
security skills including how to implement and
customize authentication and authorization set up
all components of an oauth 2 openid connect system
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utilize crsf and cors configurations secure spring
reactive applications write tests for security
configurations spring security in action second
edition is a revised version of the bestselling
original fully updated for spring boot 3 and
oauth2 openid connect this new edition covers the
latest patterns for application level security in
spring apps demonstrating how spring security
simplifies every step of the security process code
samples and useful real world examples give you
hands on experience of protecting your apps from
common threats such as injection attacks and poor
monitoring about the technology spring security is
essential for any java developer looking to master
authentication and authorization in spring apps by
adopting secure by design principles with spring
security s out of the box features you can protect
your apps from data theft and unauthorized
intrusions about the book spring security in
action second edition reveals the spring security
techniques and tools you need to defend your apps
against attack in this book author lauren iu
spilca a skilled java and spring developer will
teach you how to build your own authorization
server manage system users configure secure
endpoints and prevent cross site scripting and
request forgery attacks this new second edition
delves into the oauth 2 openid connect stack and
details securityfilterchain for security
configuration don t let security be an
afterthought start protecting your apps from the
first line of code about the reader for
experienced java and spring developers about the
author laurentiu spilca is a skilled java and
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spring developer and an experienced technology
instructor he is also the author of manning s
spring start here and troubleshooting java

ASP.NET Core in Action, Second
Edition 2021-03-18
asp net core in action second edition is a
comprehensive guide to creating web applications
with asp net core 5 0 go from basic http concepts
to advanced framework customization summary fully
updated to asp net 5 0 asp net core in action
second edition is a hands on primer to building
cross platform web applications with your c and
net skills even if you ve never worked with asp
net you ll start creating productive cross
platform web apps fast and don t worry about late
breaking changes to asp net core purchase of the
print book includes a free ebook in pdf kindle and
epub formats from manning publications about the
technology build full stack web applications that
run anywhere developers love asp net core for its
libraries and pre built components that maximize
productivity version 5 0 offers new features for
server side apps as well as background services
for cross platform development about the book asp
net core in action second edition is a
comprehensive guide to creating web applications
with asp net core 5 0 go from basic http concepts
to advanced framework customization illustrations
and annotated code make learning visual and easy
master logins dependency injection security and
more this updated edition covers the latest
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features including razor pages and the new hosting
paradigm what s inside developing apps for windows
and non windows servers configuring applications
building custom components logging testing and
security about the reader for intermediate c
developers about the author andrew lock is a
microsoft mvp who has worked with asp net core
since before its first release table of contents
part 1 getting started with asp net core 1 getting
started with asp net core 2 your first application
3 handling requests with the middleware pipeline 4
creating a website with razor pages 5 mapping urls
to razor pages using routing 6 the binding model
retrieving and validating user input 7 rendering
html using razor views 8 building forms with tag
helpers 9 creating a api for mobile and client
applications using mvc part 2 building complete
applications 10 service configuration with
dependency injection 11 configuring an asp net
core application 12 saving data with entity
framework core 13 the mvc and razor pages filter
pipeline 14 authentication adding users to your
application with identity 15 authorization
securing your application 16 publishing and
deploying your application part 3 extending your
applications 17 monitoring and troubleshooting
errors with logging 18 improving your application
s security 19 building custom components 20
building custom mvc and razor pages components 21
calling remote apis with ihttpclientfactory 22
building background tasks and services 23 testing
your application
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ラブ・イン・アクション 1995
プロセスマイニング は企業itシステムのログデータを収集 解析して業務プロセスを可視化 分析する手法
やツールのことです 現在国内でブームとなっているrpaの次のツールとして注目されており 主だったコン
サルティングファームや監査法人 rpaベンダーなどが取り組みを始めています そのプロセスマイニング
を20年にわたって研究 牽引してきたwil van der aalst博士が その成果を余すことなく
記した本書は プロセスマイニングについて本格的に解説した 日本で初めての出版物です 発行 インプレス

プロセスマイニング　Data Science in Action
2019-09-17
機械学習ライブラリmahout初の解説書

Mahoutイン・アクション 2012-10-26
本書は programming asp net core microsoft press 2018年
の待望の日本語翻訳版です 2016年にバージョン1 0が公開されたasp net coreは
windows環境だけでなくlinuxやmacos上でも動作するクロスプラットフォームのwebアプリ
ケーションフレームワークとして注目を集めてきました 本書はasp net coreが登場した背景から
始まり asp net coreによるアプリケーション開発に必要とされる知識を 設計から開発 デプロ
イまで 順を追って解説します 日本語版では原書発行後の最新情報をできるだけ反映するように努めました

プログラミングASP.NET Core 2019-05-23
mongodbの開発エンジニアによる書籍

MongoDBイン・アクション 2012-12
scalaは 1行コードから大規模プログラムまで書けるスケーラブルな言語 オブジェクト指向と関数型を
バランスよく融合し javaをベースに c smalltalk ml ocamlなどの特徴を取り込ん
でいる 並行処理やパーサー コンビネーターなど標準ライブラリーも豊富に備える 本書では scala言
語デザイナー自らが scalaの考え方と使い方をステップ バイ ステップで解説 オブジェクト指向と関
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数型 両方の側面をていねいに説明 関数型というパラダイムを学びながら オブジェクト指向の理解も深めら
れる 次世代言語の標準指標を理解したい人のための 必読の書

Scalaスケーラブルプログラミング 2009-08
expert guidance and amazing examples from kotlin
core developers it s everything you need to get up
and running fast kotlin in action second edition
takes you from language basics to building
production quality applications that take
advantage of kotlin s unique features discover how
the language handles everything from statements
and functions to classes and types and the unique
features that make kotlin programming so seamless
in kotlin in action second edition you will learn
kotlin statements and functions and classes and
types functional programming on the jvm the kotlin
standard library and out of the box features
writing clean and idiomatic code combining kotlin
and java improve code reliability with null safety
domain specific languages kotlin coroutines and
flows mastering the kotlinx coroutines library
kotlin in action second edition is a complete
guide to the kotlin language written especially
for readers familiar with java or another oo
language its authors all core kotlin language
developers and kotlin team members share their
unique insights along with practical techniques
and hands on examples this new second edition is
fully updated to include the latest innovations
and it adds new chapters dedicated to coroutines
flows and concurrency about the technology kotlin
is a low hassle high productivity programming
language flexible enough to handle any web mobile
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cloud and enterprise application java developers
will appreciate the simple syntax intuitive type
system excellent tooling and support for
functional style programming plus since kotlin
runs on the jvm it integrates seamlessly with
existing java code libraries and frameworks
including spring and android about the book kotlin
in action second edition teaches you kotlin
techniques you can use for almost any type of
application from enterprise services to android
apps the authors are all members of the kotlin
team so you can trust that even the gnarly details
are dead accurate you ll start with kotlin
fundamentals learning how the language handles
everything from statements and functions to
classes and types and about its unique features
that make kotlin programming so seamless as you
progress through this masterful book you ll get
hands on with the kotlin standard library
functional programming in kotlin and advanced
features such as generics and reflection and this
updated second edition now covers coroutines and
structured concurrency to help you create
efficient high performance applications what s
inside guidance from members of the kotlin team
domain specific languages kotlin coroutines and
flows about the reader for readers familiar with
java or another oo language about the author
sebastian aigner is a developer advocate at
jetbrains and host of the talking kotlin podcast
roman elizarov was the lead designer of the kotlin
language jetbrains developer advocate svetlana
isakova was a member of the kotlin compiler team
dmitry jemerov is one of kotlin s initial
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developers

Kotlin in Action, Second Edition
2024-06-18
本書はセルフ コンパッションの実証的研究の先駆者である著者が 自身の体験を交えながらいままでの学術研
究の知見をわかりやすくまとめた本である 主要な部分にはエクササイズを含み セルフ コンパッションの活
用方法を余すところなく紹介する

セルフ・コンパッション 2014-11-30
2013年のアメリカ ミュータントのみならず あらゆる超能力者が迫害され 恐怖政治が人々の上に重くの
しかかる暗黒の時代 今 この悲劇の連鎖に終止符を打つべく 一人のミュータントが立ち上がった 目指すは
全てが始まった1980年 現代と未来を股にかけるショッキングなストーリー展開で話題を呼んだ名作 デイ
ズ オブ フューチャーパスト を中心に x menがコミックスシーンの頂上へと駆け上がった時期の作品
を網羅

X‐MEN:デイズ・オブ・フューチャーパスト 2014-05-20
注目度の高い次世代のプログラミング言語rustの日本では初めての書籍

プログラミングRust 2018-08
this title is part of uc press s voices revived
program which commemorates university of
california press s mission to seek out and
cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice
reach and impact drawing on a backlist dating to
1893 voices revived makes high quality peer
reviewed scholarship accessible once again using
print on demand technology this title was
originally published in 1960
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Your California Governments in
Action, Second Edition 2023-04-28
この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大
することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません pythonベース
のディープラーニングフレームワークkerasの開発者である筆者が 1人でも多くの人々がディープラーニ
ングを利用できるよう実践解説します 本書はディープラーニングを一から学習したいと考えている人のために
書かれています 数学的な表記を避け 代わりにコードを使って定量的な概念を説明することで 機械学習と
ディープラーニングの基本的な考えについて実践的な知識を養っていきます サンプルコードはpythonベー
スのディープラーニングフレームワークであるkerasに基づいており バックエンドエンジンとし
てtensorflowを使用しています part 1では ディープラーニングを大まかに紹介 機械学習
とニューラルネットワークを囲む状況といくつかの定義を示し 取り組みを開始するために必要な概念を説明し
ます

PythonとKerasによるディープラーニング
2018-05-28
子供のころ誰しも一度はあの大人国 小人国の物語に胸を躍らせたにちがいない だが おとなの目で原作を読
むとき そこにはおのずと別の世界が現出する 他をえぐり自らをえぐるスウィフト 1667 1745 の
筆鋒はほとんど諷刺の枠をつき破り ついには人間そのものに対する戦慄すべき呪詛へと行きつかずには止まな
い

ガリヴァー旅行記 1980-10
this book should be on every c programmer s desk
it s clear concise and valuable rob green bowling
green state university this bestseller has been
updated and revised to cover all the latest
changes to c 14 and 17 c concurrency in action
second edition teaches you everything you need to
write robust and elegant multithreaded
applications in c 17 purchase of the print book
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includes a free ebook in pdf kindle and epub
formats from manning publications about the
technology you choose c when your applications
need to run fast well designed concurrency makes
them go even faster c 17 delivers strong support
for the multithreaded multiprocessor programming
required for fast graphic processing machine
learning and other performance sensitive tasks
this exceptional book unpacks the features
patterns and best practices of production grade c
concurrency about the book c concurrency in action
second edition is the definitive guide to writing
elegant multithreaded applications in c updated
for c 17 it carefully addresses every aspect of
concurrent development from starting new threads
to designing fully functional multithreaded
algorithms and data structures concurrency master
anthony williams presents examples and practical
tasks in every chapter including insights that
will delight even the most experienced developer
what s inside full coverage of new c 17 features
starting and managing threads synchronizing
concurrent operations designing concurrent code
debugging multithreaded applications about the
reader written for intermediate c and c developers
no prior experience with concurrency required
about the author anthony williams has been an
active member of the bsi c panel since 2001 and is
the developer of the just thread pro extensions to
the c 11 thread library table of contents hello
world of concurrency in c managing threads sharing
data between threads synchronizing concurrent
operations the c memory model and operations on
atomic types designing lock based concurrent data
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structures designing lock free concurrent data
structures designing concurrent code advanced
thread management parallel algorithms testing and
debugging multithreaded applications

C++ Concurrency in Action
2019-02-07
with itext one can transform pdf documents into
live interactive applications quickly and easily
this free and open source library for java and net
is the leading tool of its kind and was primarily
developed and maintained by bruno lowagie the
author of this book itext in action second edition
offers an introduction and a practical guide to
itext and the internals of pdf while at the entry
level itext is easy to learn there s an
astonishing range of things you can do once you
dive below the surface this book lowers the
learning curve and through numerous innovative and
practical examples unlocks the secrets hidden in
adobe s pdf reference this totally revised new
edition introduces the new functionality added to
itext in recent releases and it updates all
examples from jdk 1 4 to java 5 the examples are
in java but they can be easily adapted to net
purchase of the print book comes with an offer of
a free pdf epub and kindle ebook from manning also
available is all code from the book

社会構造とパーソナリティ 2011-04-20
second edition of windows forms programming with c
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iText in Action 2010-11-25
前著 機械との競争 で衝撃を与えたマサチューセッツ工科大学のコンビによる 膨大な調査 研究に基づいた
テクノロジーと未来を描いた全米ベストセラー 人類は蒸気機関によってもたらされたと同様の それまでとグ
ラフの向きが変わり始める点である 変曲点 にさしかかったと著者たちは見る 人工知能の進化によって こ
れまでは不可能と見られていた仕事がロボットに置き換わっていく その結果 消えていく職業は多い 人間は
機械と共存できるのだろうか ビジネスマン 経営者だけでなく 子供の将来を真剣に考える親たちの必読書で
もある

Windows Forms in Action
2006-05-07
人間科学としての現象学的研究において我々が試みているのは 実践知や経験知といった言葉にし難いと思われ
るものの理解を 注意深い仕方で言語を用いて呼び覚ますことである 教育 医療 看護 福祉 カウンセリン
グなど他者との応答的関係を基盤とする専門家の実践には 訓練可能な技能や知識だけでなく 思慮深さ 直観
情念 そしてタクト豊かな受容力といった能力が求められる それゆえ本書で展開される解釈学的現象学は こ
うした専門家の実践的思考および熟達に深く関わり 寄与するものといえよう

ザ・セカンド・マシン・エイジ 2015-07-29
スクールバスでとなり同士に座ることになったパークと転校生のエレナー 真っ赤なくせっ毛に 男もののシャ
ツをはおったエレナーに パークの目は引きつけられた それぞれの家庭環境や社会にうまく適応できないふた
りが コミックや音楽を通じて 次第に打ち解けていく 80年代を舞台にした初恋の物語

生きられた経験の探究 2011-01
akka solves the big problems of distributed
systems from multithreading and concurrency to
scalability and failure learn how to use it
effectively in akka in action second edition you
will learn how to create basic programs with akka
typed work with clusters to build robust fault
tolerant programs use akka with kubernetes build

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


atex explosive atmospheres risk assessment control and
compliance springer series in reliability engineering

Full PDF

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

microservices with akka create and maintain
distributed state with strong consistency
guarantees employ actor based concurrency and
parallelism test akka software akka in action
second edition teaches you to use akka typed to
solve common problems of distributed systems you
ll learn how to bring together all of akka s
moving parts to design and implement highly
scalable and maintainable software extensively
revised by akka contributor francisco lópez sancho
abraham this new edition demonstrates akka s
complex concepts through engaging hands on
examples discover the power of the actor model how
akka works with kubernetes and how to utilize akka
modules to create microservices that are reliable
and fault tolerant about the technology for large
software systems the action is in the ilities
scalability reliability maintainability capability
akka toolkit for building distributed message
driven applications delivers on the ilities and
recent innovations including akka typed ensure
that this amazing platform will remain the best
way to build and deploy distributed java and scala
applications for years to come about the book akka
in action second edition is your guide to building
message centric distributed applications systems
this new edition covers all features of akka
including akka typed you ll learn to create
microservices using akka s powerful suite of tools
akka sharding persistence streams persistence
query projections and grpc practical examples
taken directly from industry guide you through
clustering deploying to kubernetes and taking full
advantage of akka s actors based approach to
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concurrency what s inside work with clusters to
build robust fault tolerant programs maintain
distributed systems with strong consistency
guarantees utilize concurrency and parallelism
test akka software about the reader for readers
comfortable with java and scala about the author
francisco lopez sancho abraham is a senior
consultant at lightbend and a principal engineer
on the akka team raymond roestenburg rob bakker
and rob williams are the authors of the first
edition of akka in action table of contents 1
introducing akka 2 up and running 3 one actor is
no actor 4 akka test kit 5 fault tolerance 6
discovery and routing 7 configuration 8 clustering
9 sharding and persistence 10 streams persistence
queries and projections 11 akka ports 12 real
world example an akka betting house 13 clustering
part 2 14 connecting to systems with alpakka 15
akka betting house part 2 16 akka streams part 2

エレナーとパーク Eleanor&Park 2016-02
ジャック リーチャー 元軍人 仕事も家族も 友人さえも持たずただ一人放浪する男 伝説のギター奏者の面
影を求めて訪れたジョージアの田舎町で身に覚えのない殺人容疑をかけられ 刑務所で殺されかかった彼は 自
分を狙う何者かの意志を察知する 刊行と同時に全米マスコミの絶賛を浴びたアクション巨編

わが半生 2014-10-10
volume contains 92 ny 383 people v spring valley
hydraulic gold mining co 92 ny 487 people v n y
dry dock co 92 ny 490 wohlfahrt v beckert 92 ny
498 carter v holahan 92 ny 508 pray v hegeman 92
ny 650 amer hosiery co v riley 92 ny 651 hun v
salter 92 ny 660 people v la plata mining etc co
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92 ny 660 hun v van dyck unreported case people v
nat l fire ins co

Akka in Action, Second Edition
2023-09-19

キリング・フロアー 上 2012-12

The Atlantic Monthly 1898

Albany Law Journal 1890

New York Court of Appeals.
Records and Briefs. 1883

Maine Reports 1888
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